
All,           21 Apr 20 

Hope all of you and your families are safe and still coping with the adjustments required to continue to 

be Covid-19 free.  I think about all of you as we continue through this process.  Since our meetings and 

tournaments have been suspended until further notice, want to maintain contact and share information 

as appropriate.  At this same time if you have anything you would like to share with the club, send it to 

me and I'll share in future updates.  To that end I want to mention that since the last meeting Harvey 

Holmes has retired....yes, retired.  Also on 31 March Brian and Kris Hunter had their twentieth wedding 

anniversary and celebrated it by fishing at Choke Canyon.   

Now for the March 2020 UCBC Club update: 

Secretary Report: February club tourney minutes were sent out on 3 March. If there are no proposed 

changes sent back to me or Kris, we'll consider the report closed and filed. 

Treasurers Report: As of end of March and provided by David Glenney 

Treasurer Report          Bank        Petty Cash 
Balance Forward         $6673.38   $70.00 
Total Income                  $360.00       0.00 
Total Expenses              $270.06       0,00 
Ending Balance          $6763.32    $70.00 
  

Tournament Report (Amistad 14-15 March) and provided by David Glenney. There were 18 participants, 
126 total fish, total weight 237.65lbs. 

Open Division:              Fish    Wt                                                      Ladies Division:          Fish          Wt 
1st Brian Hunter             10      25.06                                                 1st  Rhonda Kosub      8           15.11 
2nd Mel Sanders             10     23.92                                                 2nd  Kris Hunter           7           10.84 
3rd  Steve Connelley      10     22.59 
  
Big Bass: 
Brian Hunter    6.09 
  

Heavy Team:                                                                                       Couples Division: 
Mel Sanders                   10      23.92                                                  Brian Hunter               10         25.06 
David Glenney                8      11.08                                                    Kris Hunter                   7          10.84 
Total                              18      35.00                                                     Total                            17          35.90 

Senior/Junior Boys:                                                                           Junior/Senior Girls: 
Matthew Kosub             5         7.04                                                    None 
 
Next tournament:  To be determined when we receive approval by our Government Officials.  Upon 
approval and when safe to resume our club activities myself, the officers and tournament committee 
will reschedule our meetings and tournaments. 
 



TABC/METRO:  No changes/updates presented at this time.  Will provide additional information as soon 

as notified. 

  

Old Business: 
David Glenney sent out latest club roster. If changes please let him know. 
I'm sure all dues are paid up but if not contact David Glenney and make arrangement for payment. 
  

Announcements: 
Randi Wayland still has her truck, RV and boat for sale.  The truck is a 2005 Dodge Ram, 1 ton, cummings 
diesel, specially rigged to pull a 5th wheel. She is asking $15,000 for it. Also a 2009 JAYCO 5th Wheel 
trailer that is 30ft long, asking $15,000. In addition, she has a 2001 Champion boat (One of the last 
originals), blue and white, with cover, new magnum double axle trailer, Yamaha 225 VMAX engine with 
numerous electronics. Asking price is $15,500. You can contact her at 210 415-1264 (cell).   
  

Thanks, 

 

Fred 


